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More than 20 DTU faculty are sent to the USA for training 

 

On the afternoon of June 20, DTU faculty members left Danang Airport for training in collaboration with American 

universities.  

  

 

DTU faculty members at Danang International Airport 

Members were grouped into two teams. The first was led by Mr. Huynh Ngoc Hao, DTU Vice-Provost, for training 

at California State University (CSU) in Fullerton from June 14 to July 24. The second one will attend Penn State 

University (PSU) between June 20 and July 25, under the supervision of Mr. Nguyen Cong Minh, Vice-Dean of 

DTU International School.  

The DTU faculty members will study the latest American teaching methods in America and then take responsibility 

for teaching advanced academic programs at DTU.  

Hundreds of DTU faculty member are sent to America for training every year. Thanks to this, the number of 

certified, professional DTU staff has increased steadily to make DTU one of the finest universities in Vietnam.  
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